
Mass Intentions:         

Thursday, Mar. 2nd Repose of the soul of Beatrice & George Fava requested by 
Michael & Julia Scanlon                      

Sunday, Mar. 5th     Repose of the soul of Cecile Kimak requested by Constance 
Buki           

Thursday, Mar. 9th  Repose of the soul of Lucille Doyle requested by St. 
Augustine’s Women’s Guild

Sunday, Mar 12th  Repose of the soul of Lutgarda Branco requested by 
the Branco Family

Thursday, Mar. 16th    Repose of the soul of Joseph Augustino requested by 
             Mena Augustino

Sunday, Mar. 19th Repose of the soul of Lutgarda Branco requested by the 
Branco Family

Thursday, Mar. 23rd  Repose of the soul of Giuseppe Flocco requested by 
            Gabriella & Michael Maresca

Sunday, Mar. 26th     Repose of the soul of Lutgarda Branco requested by the 
Branco Family 

Thursday, Mar.30th  Repose of the soul of Eugenia Marinelli requested by Gabriella
& Michael Maresca

Collections for January:  $4,949.00947.93

Heritage Fund:  $89,337.00  (Sept 2020 to date) 0

E-Transfers for Parish Dues, Collections   and Heritage  

st.augustine@bellnet.ca (Parish dues & collections) 
st.augustine-heritage@bellnet.ca (Heritage project)

Kindly email the answer to your security question to the same email you used for the 
transfer and include the type of donation (collection, parish dues, etc) and your church 
envelope # if you have one. 

St. Augustine’s Parish Fabrique Members

Mary Clermont Chairman & Personnel 514-827-7297

     Vivien Lepine Vice-Chair & Secretary 450-461-0571     

     Isabelle Gorska  Hall Rental & Liturgy Liaison 450-653-9957
Paul Elliott Maintenance 438-993-7977
Ben Roy Social Activities & Website 514-712-9263
Pina Laganga                        Treasurer              514-703-8629
Bibiana Rockenbach Social Activities 514-465-6428

Church Office Hours and Email Addresses

Church Office hours are Thursdays and Fridays from 9:00 am to 12:00 pm.

Church email: staugustineparish@bellnet.ca
Bulletin email: staugustine.bulletin@yahoo.com
Women’s Guild: stawomensguild@gmail.com

Please support our advertisers! St. Augustine of Canterbury Parish
Diocese of St. Jean-Longueuil
Saint John Paul II Pastoral Unit

Bulletin for March 2023

105 de Cherbourg, Saint-Bruno-de-Montarville, Qc, 
J3V 2K8 450-653-4402
staugustineparish@bellnet.ca
staugustine.bulletin@yahoo.com

         https://m.facebook.com/StAugustineofCanterburyParish/

Pastor:       Father Manus Bradley, polbradley@aol.com
Priest Collaborators: Father John Torrance 

      Father Gerard Lachapelle
                                          

Administrative Coordinator: Christine Gage 514-250-4045 
ac.sjp2pu@gmail.com 

 

Pastoral Agents: Karen DeKoninck, Christine Wright,
email: faithfirst@live.ca
Ljubica Dekic 
email: Ljubica.pastoralagent@gmail.com

              
Pastoral Unit Website: http://johnpaul2.weebly.com
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Mass Schedules:

Sundays:  9:15 am
Thursdays:    9:15 am
Adoration:         First Thursday of the month

The Pope’s Prayer Intention for March

For victims of abuse
We pray for those who have suffered harm from members of the Church;
may they find within the Church herself a concrete response to their pain
and suffering.

St. Augustine’s 2023 Social Calendar

The parish will be holding a Sunday brunch on March 12th after the 9:15 am
mass. The tickets will be for sale after mass on Sunday Feb 26th and Sunday
March 5th.   Tickets will  be at the cost of $15 per adult and $5 for children
under 12 years of age.
We are looking forward to seeing you there!

Our Social Team is also planning the following activities for 2023:
1. Spaghetti Supper Saturday May 6th, 2023
2. BBQ Saturday August 26th, 2023
3. Oktoberfest Saturday October 28th, 2023
Save the dates! More information to follow.

Heritage Project 

In the February bulletin,  we provided an update on our 2022 fundraising
efforts and our next steps regarding the new Carnet de Santé.  Using the
cost estimate in the document and guidance from the architects, Fabrique
members held several meetings to determine which work we would request
funds  for  in  2023.  We  considered  our  current  Heritage  funds  and  our
potential  to raise additional  funds going forward.   The current  Carnet de
Santé covers a 10 year period and is broken down into 3 phases:

Phase  1  $225k  (0-2  years)  Thermal  windows  church,  exterior  door
restoration, exterior wood repair.

Phase 2 $390k (3-5 years) Thermal windows church and rectory, rectory
and narthex roofs replacement.

Phase 3 $308k (5-10 years) Church roof replacement and structural repairs.

A motion was raised on February 21st, 2023 to approve fund request for
Phase 1 work ($225k).  Application was sent to the CPRQ on February 24th,
2023 along with all supporting documents. Decision to approve our request
will be made in June. If approved, the CPRQ will cover 70% of above costs.
We will resume our pledging campaign this year and raise additional funds
in the St. Bruno community.  If you have any questions, please see Mary
Clermont.

St-Joseph Feast Day March 19

St-Joseph was a just man, a tireless worker, 
the upright guardian of those 
entrusted in his care. May he always guard,
protect, and enlighten families.
St-John Paul II

Lent 2023

Lent is a 40 day season of prayer, fasting, and almsgiving that begins on
Ash Wednesday and ends at sundown on Holy Thursday. It's a period of
preparation to celebrate the Lord's Resurrection at Easter. During Lent, we
seek the Lord in prayer by reading Sacred Scripture; we serve by giving
alms; and we practice self-control through fasting. We are called not only to
abstain from luxuries during Lent, but to a true inner conversion of heart as
we  seek  to  follow  Christ's  will  more  faithfully.  We  recall  the  waters  of
baptism in which we were also baptized into Christ's death, died to sin and
evil, and began new life in Christ.

Many know of the tradition of abstaining from meat on Fridays during Lent,

but  we are  also  called  to  practice  self-discipline  and fast  in  other  ways
throughout the season.  In addition, the giving of alms is one way to share
God's  gifts—not  only  through the  distribution  of  money,  but  through  the
sharing of our time and talents. As St. John Chrysostom reminds us: "Not to
enable the poor to share in our goods is to steal from them and deprive
them of life. The goods we possess are not ours, but theirs." (Catechism of
the Catholic Church, no. 2446).USCCB

  

In Memoriam 

Yvette Du Perreault Brace February 14, 2023

Blessed are those who have died in the Lord; let them rest from their labours
for their good deeds go with them. Eternal Rest grant unto them, O Lord,
and let perpetual light shine upon them. May their souls and the souls of all
the faithful departed, through the mercy of God, rest in peace. Amen 

If you know of the passing of parishioners or former parishioners please let
us know at  staugustine.bulletin@yahoo.com and Heidi Glaser for Sunday
prayers. 

 

COME SHARE WITH US A SIMPLE MEAL 

 

LENTEN SOUP & 

BREAD 

 

   

 

ST. AUGUSTINE OF CANTERBURY CHURCH 

1741 Roberval, St. Bruno 

Wednesday, March 29
th

 @ 11:30-1:30 p.m. in the 

parish hall. 

$8.00 per person - Proceeds for Development & 

Peace 
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